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19th November ~ Falcons’ Class assembly. 

21st  and 22nd November ~ Art Days – please send your child in with an old t-shirt to protect their clothing. 

Thursday 21st November ~ PTFA Film Night  

22nd November ~ Non uniform Day for the Christmas Market (art day too) KS2 Bring a bottle, KS1 and Ducklings bring in chocolate. 

26th November ~ Owls’ Class assembly. 

27th November ~ Bag2School (please bring your bag of clothing to The Wing) 

Friday 29th November ~ PTFA Pamper Night for adults only. 

Thursday 5th December ~ Christmas Market 15:30-17:00 

Week Beginning the 9th December ~  

9th December at 14:00 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 1st performance 

10th December at 09:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 2nd performance 

10th December at 14:00 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 3rd performance 

Wednesday 11th December 13:30-14:30 Jingle Jog at Rossall for KS2 children. 

12th December at 14:00 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production 
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12th December at 18:00 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production 

13th December at 09:30 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production 

Sunday 15th December ~ Live Nativity with the Poulton Community from 14:00 within St Chad’s School grounds.  Please come and join in with this 

community festive activity ~Shepherds, Angels and Kings are most welcome.  (dressing up is essential) 

Monday 16th December ~ Open afternoon for classes to share their Fantastic Finish to their learning. 14:30 – 15:30 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Christmas Lunch in school. All children are welcome to enjoy a school dinner.  Please let the office know if you wish your child 

to have a cooked meal on this date if normally they have a packed lunch. 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel. All families are welcome. 18:00- 19:30 

Thursday 19th December ~ Christmas Jumper Day with hopefully a very special visitor coming to school 

Friday 20th December ~ finish for the Christmas Holidays at 15:30. 

There will be more dates added over the next few weeks so please keep a look out.  Changes or additions will be in red. 

Please note that we have added details of school events to the calendar above.  For those parents that are new to us please look out for details 

for tickets to see your child perform in the Christmas productions. Unfortunately, tickets are restricted to 4 per family due to the size 

limitations of our hall.  We do however, perform each show three times to enable all to be able to enjoy the magical experience.  Details of the 

tickets will be out soon. 

It has been another busy week at Carleton Green starting with the Saturday Carleton Green Goes Green activity.  I was most distressed at not 

being with you all (because I had caught a nasty stomach bug) as it is an incredibly lovely experience to spend time voluntarily to improve our 
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school collaboratively.  Thank you to all that came to support these efforts.  Mr Howell has done a marvellous job at replacing the rotten wood 

in the Little Chicks outdoor space which is now enhanced by the wonderful clearing carried out on Saturday.  The children will benefit from this 

so much.  Our local tree surgeon has delivered a huge pile of wood chip that needs to go in this area – if anyone can spare some time and has a 

wheel barrow we would really appreciate some assistance. 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils enjoyed a walk into Poulton on Tuesday with a visit to the library and Church.  They carried out some fabulous learning 

which is clearly impacting on standards now back at school.  Thank you to those that helped.  A team of Year 5 and 6 athletes represented us 

on Thursday at the Interschool Indoor Athletics competition.  Although we didn’t get a place high enough to go through to the next round the 

children certainly performed well.  Their conduct in a very busy and excited environment was amazing and both Mr Shuttleworth and I 

thoroughly enjoyed our time with the children.  Today we have a team of footballers out of school competing against schools in the area.  

Fingers crossed they do well.  I am aware that our dancers are working very hard to be ready for their performance at the Winter Gardens and 

will be looking forward to supporting them on the 25th.  This dancing group has been formed before the summer from children that have 

auditioned to gain a place.  We don’t often have selective clubs which is why Miss Clarkson is running an additional club for those keen to 

perform. 

Mr Cooper is to be absent from school for the next fortnight as he has been summoned to attend Jury Service. We have Mr Baldwin already 

organised to provide the cover so that the children will have a seamless education. 

I would like to announce the exciting news of Miss Murray’s pregnancy.  She is due to leave for her maternity leave at the end of January all 

being well.  We have been able to source an excellent teacher to provide the teaching in Heron’s Class and so are confident that the children 

will have a further two successful terms.  Miss Wilson trained with us and worked in Robins’ Class earlier this year.  She is most excited to be 

able to return to our team and already is attending staff INSETs with us. 
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Well done to this week stars!   

Darcie L, Leonardo S, Blake C, Evie E, Isabella I, George S, Tallulah S, Jack R, Matthew S, 

Jordan C & Lucas E 

                     

 Yellow Ducklings 
97%% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
97% with 4 lates 

Parrots 
95% with 3 lates 

Herons 
98% with 0 lates 

Robins  
97% with 3 lates 

Owls 
94%  with 1 late 

Kestrels 
97% with 3 lates 

Doves  
96% with 8 lates 

Falcons 
99% with 2 lates 

Hawks 
96% with 0 lates 

Eagles 
98% with 0 lates 

Well done to those for making it 
to school every day on time! 
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